
RAMS Morning Announcements          
Friday, September 26  

 
Attention all 6th Grade Chorus Students!  We will be meeting in the auditorium today during RAMS block for our rehearsal. 
Remember to bring your stuff with you! Have a great morning, and we'll see you there! 
 
Hey RAMS, did you ever wonder where all the cool murals hung up around the building come from? They have been created by 
7th & 8th Grade Artists in Mrs. Hebert's Art Club! If you are interested in leaving your mark on our building and inspiring other 
students, come to the Art Club after school on Mondays. We meet in the Art room, from 3-4 every Monday. Sorry 6th graders, this 
club is just for 7th and 8th Graders! 
 
If you're interested in getting together with your classmates to play some soccer, join us at soccer club on Tuesday, September 
30th. We will meet in room 109 before heading outside. All grades are welcome! 
**************************************************************************************** 
 
The CARE team is happy to honor the following students as the RAMS CARE students of the week. 
In ARTS:   -Emmanuel Adetoro - for showing Upstander principles in health class. 
-Bauer Black- for his leadership, effort, and focus during band rehearsals. 
-Jane Morton-for bringing a positive attitude, giving her best effort, and advocating for herself. 
-Michael Skaf-for giving his full effort and participating in class every day. 
-Harrison Cirillo- for being prepared for class and has a positive work ethic 
–Ben Baril- for being a kind, understanding, and hardworking student who embodies our RAMS care values 
-Emma Gamache- for completing her work and remaining on-task throughout class. 
 
In 6th Grade:   -Malia Younoussi (Muh-lee-uh Yoo-noo-si)-for being such a hard worker who comes ready to work and learn each 
day 
-Andrew Levasseur (Laa-vas-sir)-For his enthusiasm for learning and willingness to help others 
-Gabi Ferreira Thank you for your thoughtful, creative energy along with your kindness which you bring to our classes everyday! 
 
In 7th Grade:   -Kevin Martins-For working consistently and diligently in class and RAMS block to do your best 
-Caitlin Rotz- for being kind and thoughtful, always proactive and hardworking, making her an exceptional collaborator. 
 
In 8th Grade:   -Addie Taylor - thank you for coming  to class ready to learn. She is active in class discussions and a good 
collaborator. 
-Lorenzo Gratton - for being conscientious and all around great kid.  
***************************************************************************************** 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Thursday, September 25  

 
Attention all 7/8th grade chorus students - just a reminder to come down to the band room after school today for our 
combined chorus rehearsal. Have a great morning, and we'll see you there! 
 
Attention all members of Select Choir! We have our very first rehearsal today after school from 3:03-4:03. We will be 
meeting in the band room. See you there! 
 
Calling all actors, singers, dancers, playwrights, directors, stage managers, set designers, costume designers, lighting 
designers, and stagehands…We’ve got magic to do!  Drama Workshop begins TODAY, from 3:00-4:00pm in the 
auditorium. From performance skills to technical expertise and everything in between, we will learn how to make the 
magic happen…in front of AND behind the curtain!  ALL are welcome, No experience required. Contact Mrs. Thomas 
in room 115 with any questions. 
 
Due to the rain, Cross Country practice is cancelled for today.  We'll see you tomorrow!  Tomorrow the team will travel 
to Rhode Island to compete in the Ocean State Invitational Meet - good luck to all participating runners! 
 
Congratulations to the Cross Country Team on another dominating win over Bellingham.  Charlotte Marcuard and Will 
Roberts led their respective teams to victory by placing first. Supporting their efforts were Elisha Worby and Zayn Said 
coming in second with Henry Desmarias and Alex Fitzgerald coming in third.  Excellent effort by the whole team! 
 
Best of luck to the RAMS Grade 8 Volleyball Squad who take on a strong Miscoe-Hill squad this afternoon in an out of 
league away match.  Volleyball athletes should meet in the gym ready to take the bus to the Miscoe-Hill Middle School 
by 3:15pm.  LET'S GO RAMS!!! 



 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning, students! Do you like building things? Solving problems? Or maybe just snapping LEGOs together to make 
something awesome? Well, guess what—it’s time for our very first LEGO Club meeting of the year!   Join us TODAY (and every 
Wednesday) in Mrs. Ryan's room (room 123 in the 7th grade hallway) for an afternoon of creativity, teamwork, and fun 
challenges. Everyone is welcome!  
 
Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet today for Group 1. If you need to check your group number they are posted outside room 
218. If you have questions please email Mrs. Shipman. See you later! 
 
Best of luck to the RAMS Grade 8 Volleyball Squad who battle TVL rival, Westwood, in a match this afternoon starting at 
4:30pm.  The squad is ready to give it their all on the court in what is sure to be some great competition.  RAMS Staff and 
Students are welcome to attend and cheer on our awesome athletes.  Gym doors will open to the fans beginning at 4:15pm.  Let's 
get our bump, set, and attack on!  GO RAMS!!! 
 



ATTENTION Hogwarts students!  Quidditch will meet tomorrow after school in Room 221.  Join us for the flying fun! 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Monday, September 22  

 
There will be NO computer club this afternoon. We will continue our regular meetings, next monday. See you all then! 
 
Are you looking for a way to meet new people and make a difference at our school?  Join Circle of Friends, a group where 
everyone is included and welcome!  Circle of Friends is a club dedicated to building friendships among all students.  We'll play 
games, make crafts, and do other fun activities together.  It’s a great way to hang out with friends and help create a more inclusive 
and welcoming school community for everyone.  Our first meeting is today after school in Room 115 (across from the cafeteria).  
Come join the fun! 
 



Hey Everybody, join us today in RM 110 after school for Chess and other board games at the Game on Guild Club.  After this 
week, our club day will move from Monday to Thursday, Be where every move has power! 
 
Newspaper Club is back! If you are interested in writing, interviewing, drawing, or photography, we would love for you to join our 
team. We meet today in Room 104. See you there! 
 
Hey RAMS, did you ever wonder where all the cool murals hung up around the building come from? They have been created by 
7th & 8th Grade Artists in Mrs. Hebert's Art Club! If you are interested in leaving your mark on our building and inspiring other 
students, come to the Art Club after school on Mondays. We meet in the Art room, from 3-4 every Monday. Sorry 6th graders, this 
club is just for 7th and 8th Graders! 
 
Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet this Wednesday for Group 1. If you need to check your group number they are posted 
outside room 218. See you then! 
 
Good morning! Homeroom students make sure you grab a new RAMS pass from your homeroom teacher. Thanks! 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RAMS Morning Announcements          
Friday, September 19  

 
Good morning 6th Grade Band students. Please remember to come down to the Band room at the start of RAMS Block today with 
your instrument and your music. 
 
Attention all 6th grade chorus students! Please remember to come down to the music room today during RAMS block for our 
combined rehearsal.  Have a great morning, and we'll see you there! 
 
Hey RAMS, did you ever wonder where all the cool murals hung up around the building come from? They have been created by 
7th & 8th Grade Artists in Mrs. Hebert's Art Club! If you are interested in leaving your mark on our building and inspiring other 
students, come to the Art Club after school on Mondays. We meet in the Art room, from 3-4 every Monday. Sorry 6th graders, this 
club is just for 7th and 8th Graders! 
 
Are you looking for a way to meet new people and make a difference at our school?  Join the Circle of Friends, a group where 
everyone is included and welcome! Circle of Friends is a club dedicated to building friendships among all students.  We'll play 
games, make crafts, and do other fun activities together. I t’s a great way to hang out with friends and help create a more inclusive 
and welcoming school community for everyone!  Our first meeting is this Monday after school in Room 115 (across from the 
cafeteria). Come join the fun! 
 
******************************************************************************************** 
The CARE team is happy to honor the following students as the RAMS CARE students of the week. 
In UNIFIED ARTS:   - 
Michael Skaf ,  for giving his full effort and participating in class every day. 
Emmanuel Adetoro, for showing Upstander principles in health class. 
Bauer Black, for his leadership, effort, and focus during band rehearsals. 
Jane Morton, for bringing a positive attitude, giving her best effort, and advocating for herself. 
Camille Lelis - for being so thoughtful in French, helping a new student who has just come to class 
 
In 6th Grade:  -Camille Lelis - thanks for being an incredibly kind and thoughtful student. Your positivity has brought much to our 
classrooms 
 
In 7th Grade: -Mia Fields - for your helpful and insightful comments to peers in Social Studies 
-Brianna Cooper - thanks for being proactive, while showing her kindness and willingness to participate in all activities. 
 
In 8th Grade:  -Cam Brodie - for his awesome participation in Civics and a great start to the year! 
-Henry Whitten - for his consistent offers of help and always being someone to depend on to do a job. 
-Ben Sanchez - for his amazing answers, great participation, and overall wonderful start to the year! 
-Gabi Boucher - for such great work in class and being encouraging to your peers 
-Julia Jacob - for your diligence in class each day 
*********************************************************************************************** 
An amazing match took place yesterday afternoon when the RAMS Grade 8 Volleyball squad, led by game captains, Andromache 
Oliver and Julia Jacob, gave it their all against a forceful Hopkinton team.  Despite the team loss, our back row defenders, Kate 
Mari, Liv Licurgo, and Julia, were seen diving all over the court getting the ball back in play while   Dominica Bellamy, Chloe 
Roche, and Claire Nielson demonstrated excellent court play.  Jeslynn Cordero, Vivi Vaughn, and Kate also went on dominant 
serving runs during the match.  The squad hopes to redeem themselves next week as they battle Westwood at home on Wednesday 
and Miscoe-Hill in an away match on Thursday.  LET'S GO RAMS!!! 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Thursday, September 18  

 
Attention all 7th and 8th grade chorus students! Please remember to come down to the band room today during RAMS 
block for our combined rehearsal.    Have a great morning, and we'll see you there! 
 
If you want to learn more about photography and video creation come to Camera Club. We  meet today after school in 
room 112, the computer science room. All are welcome! 
 
Best of luck to the RAMS Grade 8 Volleyball Squad who battle arch rival, Hopkinton, in a match this afternoon starting 
at 3:45pm.  The squad is ready to dominate on the court in what is sure to be some great competition.  RAMS Staff and 
Students are welcome to attend and cheer on our awesome athletes.  Gym doors will open to the fans beginning at 
3:30pm.  Let's get our bump, set, and attack on!  GO RAMS!!! 
 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Wednesday, September 17  

 
Good morning 7th and 8th Grade Band students. Please remember to come to the Band room at the start of RAMS 
Block today for your combined rehearsal. 
 
The 7th and 8th Grade Jazz Band will rehearse after school in the Band room from 3:03 to 4 pm today. 
 
Dungeons and Dragons club will be meeting today after school in room 218. Please come by if you are returning or 
new and want to check out of the club. If you have any questions or can't make it please email Mrs. Shipman or pop by 
her room. See you after school! 
 
Good Morning, Just a reminder that GSA will meet today after school in Room 223.  Come check it out. 
 
Congratulations to the Cross Country Team on a dominating win over rival Medway! Huge shoutout to Daniel Berg 
who improved his mile pace by over 2 minutes and Rachel Walther who improved her pace by over a minute!  And, of 
course, congratulations to Elisha Worby for placing first and Ryckie Butler Reichheld for placing third in the girls race 
while William Marshall Roberts came in first for the boys, with Henry Desmarias coming in third for the boys.  
 
A great effort was put forth by the RAMS Volleyball squad yesterday as they battled TVL rival, Medway.  In the 1st 
set, there was excellent serving and court play by Vivi Vaughan, Jeslynn Cordero and Chloe Roche, each of who got the 
team so close before falling just short, 22 to 25.  The RAMS squad was also led by team captains AJ Lelis and 
Dominica Bellamy, who was a dominant force in the 3rd set with her crushing serves and quick on-court hustle.   The 
squad takes on arch rival, Hopkinton tomorrow afternoon in a home match starting at 3:45pm.  Let's do this!  GO 
RAMS!!! 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Tuesday, September 16  

 
Attention all 6th graders who need to complete ELA IXL please come down to the library after announcements. 
 
Best of luck to the RAMS Volleyball Squad who continue the 2025 season by battling on TVL rival, Medway, in a 
match this afternoon starting at 3:45pm.  The squad is ready to show off their skills on the court in what is sure to be 
some great competition.  RAMS Staff and Students are welcome to attend and cheer on our awesome athletes.  Gym 
doors will open to the fans beginning at 3:30pm.  Let's get bumpin', settin', and spikin'!  GO RAMS!!! 
 
Do you like fantasy, using your imagination and solving problems in hilarious ways with your friends? Then come by 
room 218 this Wednesday after school for the Dungeons and Dragons club informational meeting. If you are new or 
returning please come by for important info and to create your groups. If you have any questions please email Mrs. 
Shipman or pop by her room. See you Wednesday! 
 
Do you want to get better at photography or filmmaking?  Whether you have a digital camera, want to improve your 
smartphone photography, or are interested in Photoshop, movies, or documentaries—, this club is for you. The Digital 
Camera Club meets this Thursday after school in Room 112 (the computer science room)! Come join us to explore 
cameras and filmmaking! 
 



Do you enjoy flying, Nerf balls, or frisbee golf? Maybe you have other creative ideas for unconventional sports. sports.  
Bring your ideas and enthusiasm to Room 221 this Thursday after school to play Quidditch and more!  We will be 
running around outside so bring water! 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Monday, September 15  

 
Art Club for 7th and 8th graders meets after school today in the Art room 111.  See you then. 
 
Do you like to test your wits with a game of chess?  Do board games  sound like a great way to unwind with friends 
after a long day of school?   Join Mrs. Krause after school in 110 for the "Game on Guild, Chess and other Games 
Club" this afternoon to kick off the year! 
 
Attention students! Computer Club meets today after school in Room 112, the Computer Science room. If you like 
coding, making games, or just want a place to work on your projects, come join us! 
 
Newspaper Club is back! If you are interested in writing, interviewing, drawing, or photography, we would love for you 
to join our team. We meet today in Room 104. See you there! 
 



Happy Monday RAMS!  Celebrate the start of the week after school today in Room 221 with the Green Team.  Do your 
part to help our beautiful Planet Earth while enjoying delicious brownies! 
 
Attention to the cast of "Justice for Pluto" and "Haters!" Our first rehearsal is TODAY in the RAMS Auditorium from 
3:15-5:00pm. We will do our first read-through of both plays. Scripts will be provided when you arrive at rehearsal. 
Please see Mrs. Thomas in room 115 if you have any questions. See you soon Drama team! 
 
Good Morning GSA seekers.  We will meet on Wednesdays after school in Room 223.  Come check us out. 
 
Do you like fantasy, using your imagination and solving problems in hilarious ways with your friends? Then come by 
room 218 this Wednesday after school for the Dungeons and Dragons club informational meeting. If you are new or 
returning please come by for important info and to create your groups. If you have any questions please email Mrs. 
Shipman or pop by her room. See you Wednesday! 
 
Do you want to get better at photography or filmmaking?  Whether you have a digital camera, want to improve your 
smartphone photography, or are interested in Photoshop, movies, or documentaries—, this club is for you. The Digital 
Camera Club meets this Thursday after school in Room 112 (the computer science room)! Come join us to explore 
cameras and filmmaking! 
 
Do you enjoy flying, Nerf balls, or frisbee golf? Maybe you have other creative ideas for unconventional sports. sports.  
Bring your ideas and enthusiasm to Room 221 this Thursday after school to play Quidditch and more!  We will be 
running around outside so bring water! 
 
The RAMS Volleyball Squad started the season with some strong performances last week against both Medfield and 
Ashland.  Despite the losses, the RAMS squad was able to take a set in each grueling match.  On Wednesday against 
Medfield, the team was led by game captains Sophya Teixeira. and Liv Licurgo. On Thursday against Ashland, the 
team was led by court captains, Vivi Vaughan. and Katie Aroujo.  Each game was highlighted by steady serving and 
court play from Sophya, Liv, Vivi, Addy McAdams, Chloe Roche, Kate Mari, and Claire Nielson.  The RAMS squad 
has 2 home matches this week, battling Medway on Tuesday and Hopkinton on Thursday.  RAMS staff and students 
are welcome to attend both matches to cheer on the athletes.  GO RAMS!!!  
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Thursday, September 11  

 
Monday, Monday, Monday!  Get ready for the Green Team's first meeting of the year!  When?  You guessed it!  
Monday!  Come to Room 221 after school to eat the world's most delicious brownies and pitch in to help Planet Earth! 
 
Do you like to fly?  Find creative uses for Nerf balls?  Want to learn what frisbee golf is all about?  Bring your ideas 
and enthusiasm to Room 221 next Thursday after school to play Quidditch and other unconventional sports!  We will 
be running around outside so bring water! 
 
*********************************************************************************** 
The CARE team is happy to honor the following students as the RAMS CARE students of the week. 
In UNIFIED ARTS:   -6th Grade - Aya Benali - for consistenting following instructions and doing great in class 
-7th - Colin LaBossiere - for his leadership and continually including others in class 



-8th - Aahana Kulkarni - for always listening attentively and participating thoughtfully in class 
 
In 6th Grade:   -Hannah McMahan - for being so positive and engaging in class 
-Harrison Cirillo -thanks for your optimistic attitude!  
Trevor Lyskowski - for your hard work and attention to details in class. Great job! 
 
In 7th Grade:   -Shaughnna Nichols - for working each day to gather and complete your work! 
-Bauer (Bow-er) Black - for being such an out-of-the-box thinker, someone who is mindful and helpful 
 
In 8th Grade:   -JIllian Himmick - for being diligent in classwork and participating so well in class 
-David Attias - for being engaged, completing great work, and asking thoughtful questions in class 
************************************************************************************** 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Wednesday, September 10  

 
Good morning RAMS! Newspaper Club is back! If you are interested in writing, interviewing, drawing, or 
photography, we would love for you to join our team. Our first meeting will be Monday, September 15th in Room 104. 
See you there! 
 
Best of luck to the RAMS Volleyball Squad who kick off the 2025 season by taking on TVL rival, Medfield, in a match 
this afternoon starting at 4pm.  The squad is ready to show off their skills on the court in what is sure to be some great 
competition.  RAMS Staff and Students are welcome to attend and cheer on our awesome athletes.  Gym doors will 
open to the fans beginning at 3:45pm.  Let's get ready to PLAY!  GO RAMS!!! 
 
Congratulations to the Cross Country Team on their first meet against Hopkinton!  They made a great showing and the 
girls won their race!  Special shout out to Elisha Worby for placing first and Alexandra Fitzgerald and William 
Marshall Roberts for placing third in their respective races.  Go Holliston! 
 
Do you enjoy coding and want a place to work on your projects with friends? The Computer Club is starting up next 
week! Come to Room 112 on Mondays after school to continue your projects from class or start something new, all 
under the supervision of Mr. Perkins. Everyone is welcome. See you there! 
 
Do you want to get better at photography or filmmaking?  Whether you have a digital camera, want to improve your 
smartphone photography, or are interested in Photoshop, movies, or documentaries—, this club is for you. The Digital 
Camera Club meets next Thursdays after school in Room 112 (the computer science room)! Come join us to explore 
cameras and filmmaking! 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Tuesday, September 9, 2025    

 
 
Do you enjoy coding and want a place to work on your projects with friends? The Computer Club is starting up next 
week! Come to Room 112 on Mondays after school to continue your projects from class or start something new, all 
under the supervision of Mr. Perkins. Everyone is welcome. See you there! 
 
Do you want to get better at photography or filmmaking?  Whether you have a digital camera, want to improve your 
smartphone photography, or are interested in Photoshop, movies, or documentaries—, this club is for you. The Digital 
Camera Club meets next Thursdays after school in Room 112 (the computer science room)! Come join us to explore 
cameras and filmmaking! 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Monday, September 8, 2025    

 
 
ATTENTION ALL THEATER STUDENTS! Audition sign-up sheets for the Fall 1-Act plays, "Justice for Pluto" and 
"Haters" are posted on the drama bulletin board outside the cafeteria. Auditions will be held after school TODAY AND 
TOMORROW in the RAMS Auditorium. Information packets are available in room 115. Contact Mrs. Thomas with 
any questions. Come join the fun, no experience required!  
 
Good Morning 8th Grade Peer Leaders.  Our first meeting for ALL 8th grade peer leaders will take place after school in 
the library TODAY. Please be sure to attend. 
 
Happy Monday, RAMS. Students, be sure to grab your new RAMS pass from your homeroom teacher now. Have a 
great week! 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Friday, September 5, 2025   

 
Attention all 6th grade chorus students!   Just a reminder to come down to the music room during RAMS block today 
for our combined rehearsal. Have a great morning, and we’ll see you there! 
*************************************************************************************** 
 
Attention all Grade 7 and 8 RAMS Volleyball Athletes:  A reminder that we have practice this afternoon, September 
5th, from 3:15 to 4:45 in the RAMS gym.  Coach Perry and Coach Brandao have loved the energy from all of our 
RAMS volleyball athletes!  Please be prepared with appropriate athletic gear such as shorts or spandex, a t-shirt, 
running sneakers, knee pads, a water bottle, and snacks. Can you DIG IT???  LET'S GO RAMS!!! 
****************************************************************************************** 
 
Good Morning 8th Grade Peer Leaders,  Our first meeting for ALL 8th grade peer leaders will take place after school in 
the library on Monday, September 8. Please be sure to attend.  
************************************************************************************** 
 



Happy Friday, RAMS!  Each week this year, teachers will nominate students on their team to honor for their hard work 
at making RAMS a better place.  The CARE team is happy to honor the following students as the RAMS CARE 
students of the week. 
 
In World Language:  -Teddy Alexis - for consistently participating, staying focused, and going above and beyond on his 
classwork! 
 
In UNIFIED ARTS: -Michael Skaf - for being inquisitive, thoughtful and kind to his classmates, especially during 
discussions. 
--Julia Alfred - for being so hard-working, respectful, and kind to her classmates.  
-Jackson Cutone -  for being a hard worker who always stays positive and shows kindness to everyone around him. 
 
In 6th Grade:  -Willa Drummey - Willa, your teachers have noticed your very strong start to the school year here 
RAMS. 
-Kaitlyn Klein- for working so hard already this year! 
-Abby Villa - for radiating positivity and sunshine throughout the day 
 
In 7th Grade:  -Juniper Conklin - for your helpful guidance on Social Studies work during RAMS block 
-Ethan Arsenault - for being a friendly and helpful student who consistently sets a positive example for his peers 
 
In 8th Grade:  -Bonnie McClain - great job ready to jump right in to the new school year 
-Audrey Mancuso - for being friendly, quickly learning our routines, and settling in well in 8th-grade. 
************************************************************************************* 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Thursday, September 4, 2025    

 
 
ATTENTION ALL THEATER STUDENTS! Audition sign-up sheets for the Fall 1-Act plays, "Justice for Pluto" and 
"Haters" are posted on the drama bulletin board outside the cafeteria. Auditions will be held after school on Monday, 
September 8th and Tuesday, September 9th in the RAMS Auditorium. Information packets are available in room 115. 
Contact Mrs. Thomas with any questions. Come join the fun, no experience required!  
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Wednesday, September 3, 2025   

 
 
 
Good morning 7th and 8th Grade Band students. This is a reminder to head to the Band room with your instruments at 
the start of RAMS Block for your combined rehearsal. 

 
Good Morning 8th Grade Peer Leaders. Our first meeting for ALL 8th grade peer leaders will take place after school in 
the library on Monday, September 8. Please be sure to attend.  
 
ATTENTION ALL THEATER STUDENTS! Audition sign-up sheets for the Fall 1-Act plays, "Justice for Pluto" and 
"Haters" are posted on the drama bulletin board outside the cafeteria. Auditions will be held after school on Monday, 
September 8th and Tuesday, September 9th in the RAMS Auditorium. Information packets are available in room 115. 
Contact Mrs. Thomas with any questions. Come join the fun, no experience required!  
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Tuesday, September 2, 2025   

 
Attention all Grade 7 and 8 RAMS Volleyball Athletes:  This afternoon, September 2nd, from 3:15 to 4:45 is our first 
day of practice to get prepared for our upcoming season.  Coach Perry and Coach Brandao are so excited to work with 
all of you this season!  Please be prepared with appropriate athletic gear such as shorts or spandex, a t-shirt, running 
sneakers, knee pads, a water bottle, and snacks. Can you DIG IT???  LET'S GO RAMS!!! 

 
ATTENTION ALL THEATER STUDENTS! Audition sign-up sheets for the Fall 1-Act plays, "Justice for Pluto" and 
"Haters" are posted on the drama bulletin board outside the cafeteria. Auditions will be held after school on Monday, 
September 8th and Tuesday, September 9th in the RAMS Auditorium. Information packets are available in room 115. 
Contact Mrs. Thomas with any questions. Come join the fun, no experience required!  
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Friday, August 29, 2025   

 
Attention all 6th grade Chorus Students!  Our very first chorus class will take place today in the band room during 
RAMS block. Have a great day, and we'll see you there! 
 
Attention all Grade 7 and 8 RAMS Volleyball Athletes:  Next Tuesday afternoon, September 2nd, from 3:15 to 4:45 is 
our first day of practice to get prepared for our upcoming season.  Coach Perry and Coach Brandao are so excited to 
work with all of you this season!  Please be prepared with appropriate athletic gear such as shorts or spandex, a t-shirt, 
running sneakers, knee pads, a water bottle, and snacks. Can you DIG IT???  LET'S GO RAMS!!! 

 
ATTENTION ALL THEATER STUDENTS! Audition sign-up sheets for the Fall 1-Act plays, "Justice for Pluto" and 
"Haters" are posted on the drama bulletin board outside the cafeteria. Auditions will be held after school on Monday, 
September 8th and Tuesday, September 9th in the RAMS Auditorium. Information packets are available in room 115. 
Contact Mrs. Thomas with any questions. Come join the fun, no experience required!  

 
Calling All Field Hockey Players: We are looking for some more players for a full field hockey roster this season. If 
you're interested or have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Doiron in Room 219 in the 8th grade hallway. 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Thursday, August 28, 2025   

 
 

Attention all 7th and 8th grade Chorus Students!   Please remember to come down to the band room today during 
RAMS block for our first chorus class of the year. We'll see you there! 
 
RAMS Athletes: Think you’ve got speed, stamina, or just want to challenge yourself? Cross Country registration is still 
OPEN!   
✅ Our First Practice is Tuesday, September 2nd 
✅ Please meet Miss Malloy and Mrs. Peters in the cafeteria at 3:15 (already changed & ready to run) 
✅ Bring water! 
✅ Practice ends at 4:45, so make sure you have a ride home! 

Don’t miss your chance to be part of the team—come run with us and have fun! 🏅 
 
Calling All Field Hockey Players: We are looking for some more players for a full field hockey roster this season. If 
you're interested or have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Doiron in Room 219 in the 8th grade hallway. 
 
 
 

This concludes the morning announcements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

RAMS Morning Announcements          
Wednesday, August 27, 2025   

 
Attention 7th and 8th Grade Band Students. Your first RAMS Block rehearsal is today, starting at 2:23 in the Band 
room. Please come down at the start of RAMS Block.  
 
RAMS Athletes: Think you’ve got speed, stamina, or just want to challenge yourself? Cross Country registration is still 
OPEN!   
 
✅ Our First Practice is Tuesday, September 2nd 
✅ Please meet Miss Malloy and Mrs. Peters in the cafeteria at 3:15 (already changed & ready to run) 
✅ Bring water! 
✅ Practice ends at 4:45, so make sure you have a ride home! 
 
Don’t miss your chance to be part of the team—come run with us and have fun! 🏅 
 
Calling All Field Hockey Players: We are looking for some more players for a full field hockey roster this season. If 
you're interested or have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Doiron in Room 219 in the 8th grade hallway. 
 

 
This concludes the morning announcements. 

 
 

 
 



RAMS Morning Announcements          
Tuesday, August 26, 2025   

 
Welcome back everyone!! Today is a half day for students and students dismiss at 11:32. 
 
Calling All Field Hockey Players: We are looking for some more players for a full field hockey roster this season. If 
you're interested or have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Doiron in Room 219 in the 8th grade hallway. 
 

 
This concludes the morning announcements. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


